
Employee Salary/Benefits Committee Meeting  
March 3, 2017 

 
Agenda 

1. Call to Order 
2. Roll Call 
3. Review and approve October 28, 2016 minutes 
4. New Business 
5. Adjourn 
 

Minutes 

Meeting was called to order at 9:01 a.m.  

Members in attendance included Haven David – Chair, Debbie Alexander, Jason Scheller, Mike 

Ruhl, Crystal Wells, Jacqueline Bone and Bettye Hutchins. Absent were Kimberly Perkins, Jana 

Bohannon, and Margaret Tubbs. 

Minutes from the October 28, 2016 meeting were reviewed with no comments/changes 

suggested. Mike Ruhl moved that the minutes be approved as documented. Jason Scheller 

seconded and the minutes were approved by those in attendance. 

New business – Mike Ruhl would like to see a salary increase above the 1.5% of the past few 

years. There was discussion of budget issues and Mike stated that the attrition that will be 

caused by our longer term faculty leaving will cost the college more because the new faculty 

will need more training. This will be shared with the president, Dr. Johnston. 

No other business. 

Jacqueline Bone made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Debbie Alexander. Meeting 

was adjourned at 9:06 a.m. 


